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COMMUNITY HEALTH SERVICES

Harrow Hospital Roxeth Hill Harrow Middlesex HA2 0JX
telephone 01-864 5432

extension 227

MP/JRW 16th July 1982

Mrs., E. Meerabeau,

Lecturer In Nursing Studies,
Bedford College,

Regent's Park,

London, NW1 4NS

Dear Mrs. Meerabeazu,

Thank you for coming to see me last week, I was very interested
in the B.Sc./S.R.N. course and very willing to offer community
experience for your students.

Unfortunately I learned on Wednesday that my Community Tutor is
to be admitted to hospital for a Hysterectomy at the begimming
of September! This means that my community nursing staff will
have to undertzlcs some of her teaching commitments. Extra work
will be put on 211 of us, therefore, much as I regret it, I must
cancel our arrzngsment to take two of your students this year and
gincerely hope that you find places for them without cauvsing you
too much inconvenience. My offer to take students still holds
good -~ but not this year!

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs. M. Parrick -
Divisional Nursing Officer
Community & Geriatrics

BRENT & HARROW AREA HEALTH AUTHORITY — HARROW DISTRICT



COMMUNITY HEALTH SERVICES

Harrow Hospital Roxeth Hill Harrow Middlesex HA2 0JX
telephone 01-B64 5432

extension 227

MP/JRW 14th June 1932

Mrs. E. Meerabsan,

Lecturer In Nursing Studies,
Bedford College,

Regent's Park,

London, NW1 4NS

Dear Mrs. Meerabean,
Thank you for your letter of June 2nd.

I was interested to hear of the B.Sc./S.R.N. course to be run at
Bedford College, and would very much like to offer any help we can.
Would you please telephone my secretary so that we may meet and
discuss the students! requirements and the curriculum. My
Community Tutor would also like to be included in the meeting.
Could you pleass s2nd us a copy of the curriculum before we meet,
then we shall be able to make it a more constructive meseting.

Yourssincerely i
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Mrs. M. Parrick s
Divisional Nursing Officer
Community & Geriatrics

BRENT & HARROW AREA HEALTH AUTHORITY — HARROW DISTRICT



2nd June, 1982,

Mrs. M. Parrxick,

Divisional Mursino 0fficer (Commmnity) .,
Harrow Hospital, '
Roxeth Hill,

Harrow.

Dear Mrs. Pafrick,

Mys. Marion Ferguson, Directox of Nursing Studies at Bedford
Chllege, has asked me to contact you in connection with 'community’
experience for studsnts on our undergrafuate course in Nursing
Stulies, leading to a B.Sc./S.R.N.

The first group (7 students) will be required to undertake
this experience for two days a week during Jamuary-March 1984,
Owing to the difficulties of placing students in the Innexr London
area, we are approaching the outer districts for district nursing and
health visiting =xperience, and we would be very grateful for any help
you may be able to offer in placing these students.

I should bz pleased to come and see you in order to discuss this
in further destail, and I look forward to hearing from vou.

Yours sincerely,

R. Mearabeau (Mrs3.
Lecturer in Nursing Studies.




